NATIONAL COALITION OF 100 BLACK WOMEN

Decatur-DeKalb Chapter, Inc.

P.O. Box 361613 Decatur, Georgia 30036-1613 404.288.3399 Office 404.288.0210 Fax

> Gwen-Dolyn Cutter President

Lenora Jackson V.P. of Membership

March 31, 2002

Ms. Donna Riley

P.O. Box 1923

Dear Ms./Riley:

Paige's Etiquette Seminars, etc.

Stone Mountain, Georgia 30086 Danna

Frieda Minga

V.P. of Program Development Linda Mitchell

V.P. of Fund Raising

Shelley Morton

Tenjurie Thomas Recording Secretary

E. Jøyce Stafford

Financial Secretary It is my pleasure to thank you for another of one your fantastic seminars presented to the Legacy Program, Inc. of the Decatur-DeKalk Chapter of the National Coalition of 100 Beverly Edmond, Ph.D.

Black Women. The young ladies really enjoyed the session – Table Manners that take Legacy Program Coordinator you Anywhere. All of the evaluations for the seminar were rated excellent.

Pamela Stephenson

Again, thank you for a well-informed and interactive workshop. We look forward to your return next year.

Sincerely,

Gwen-Dolyn Cutter Board Chairman

Legacy Program, Inc.